December 18, 2008

Mrs Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319

27" Floor

2300 Yonge St
Toronto ON

M4P 1E4

Dear Mrs Walli,

Object: EB-2008-0168/Reference # 3271-Cooperative Hydro Embrun Inc.
2009 Distribution Rate Application (IRM 2009)
Filing Date: November 7% 2008.

Cooperative Hydro Embrun Inc. is requesting that the RRRP charge in our tariff sheet be revised to
$0.13 per kWh as of May 1% 2009, as per Board Secretary’s directions letter dated December 17" 2008.

One electronic copy was also sent by e-mail to BoardSec@oeb.gov.on.ca.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if more information is needed.

Benoit Lamarche
Manager
Cooperative Hydro Embrun Inc.

821, rue Notre-Dame, Suite 200, Embrun (Ontario) KOA 1W1 TEL.: (613)443-5110 FAX: (613)443-0495



